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Updating Nackawic on Recreational, Social, and Cultural Activities 
            

TOWN HALL OFFICE 
HOURS 

Monday – Friday - 8:15 am – 
 4:30 pm 

Council Meetings for the 
month will take place 

November 1st and 15th.  Council Meetings are open to the 
public and are called to order at 7:00 pm.  No matter shall 
be placed on the agenda for consideration at any regular 
Council meeting unless the request for consideration of the 
matter is received by the Chief Administrative Officer, in 
writing, before 12:00 noon on the Friday preceding the day 
on which the meeting is to be held. 

 
The Town Office will be CLOSED 
on Thursday, November 11th in 
observance of Remembrance Day. 

        
Because of recent events within 
our town, there will be an 
information meeting on 
Wednesday, Nov. 17 at 7 pm at the 
Lions Centre.  Guest: Sgt. JF 
Martel, OPS NCO, Oromocto 

RCMP, also a representative of Restorative Justice and Jeff 
LaFrance of Safer Communities & Neighbourhoods 
(SCAN). Must show proof of double vaccination along with 
valid photo ID to attend and mask must be worn throughout 
the meeting. Everyone Welcome! 

Town of Nackawic invites you to 
join us as we welcome Dr. Melanie 
Jones, Family Physician who joins 
Michelle Daniels, Nurse 
Practitioner. Wednesday, December 
1st at 7pm at the Lions Centre.  Light 

refreshments. Covid-19 protocols will be in place. 
CHRISTMAS TREE LIGHTING 
Please join us on Friday, December 
3rd at 7:00 pm.  Meet at the Lions 
Club where you will receive a candle 
and we will walk to the Town Hall for 
the lighting of the Christmas tree 

and celebrate the start of the Holiday Season.   
Saturday, December 4th Christmas 
Craft Fair at MyGym from 9:00 am 
until 1:30 pm.  Contact Gail 
Farnsworth for more information at 
1-506-425-1200.   
Christmas House Decorating 
Contest will be happening again 
this year. More info coming soon. 
There are still a couple planters at 
the shopping mall that are available 

for anyone who would like to take it on for the year and 
decorate them for the different seasons. 
        

Ron Berube Volunteer of the Year 
Award.  A volunteer who has 
contributed in a special way to the 
Town of Nackawic and surrounding 

communities. If you would like to nominate an individual 
who has a strong commitment to volunteerism in their 
community, nomination forms are available at Town Hall or 
online at www.nackawic.com. All nominations have to be 
received at Town Hall no later than Tuesday, November 30th.  

FREE PUBLIC SKATING Wednesday, 
Thursday & Friday from 1:00 – 2:00 
also Saturdays and Sundays please 
call the Arena at 575-2240 for exact 
times on weekends because there 
could be time changes.   For your 
safety, we ask that you wear a helmet.  
Looking for a group activity?  Call and 
book ice time! 
Western Valley in Motion Sr. Winter 
Bowling Schedule   
WOODSTOCK   Bowlacade – 
Thursdays, $5/person includes 
bowling shoes and refreshments. 

November 18th          December 9th               January 13th 
February 10th           March 10th              April 14th          May 12th  
For more info. Contact the Town Office at 575-2241. 
Must show proof of double vaccination and wear a mask. 
        

NACKAWIC PUBLIC/SCHOOL 
LIBRARY 
Remember proof of double 
vaccination (12 years & older) and 
masks are required to visit the 

library.  You can call the library at 575-2136 for alternative 
ways to use library services if not vaccinated.  

Every Wednesday starting 
November 10th at 3:30. A fun activity 
for school-aged kids! First one will 
be all about spiders!  
Wednesday mornings at 10:30. 
Bring your preschooler for stories, 
songs, action rhymes and of course, 
a fun craft – a great way to introduce 
your young ones to the library, and 
to interact with other children! 
Thursdays between 6:00 and 7:30 
pm. All kinds of board games for 
“kids” from 2 to 92! Drop in and 
have some fun. 
Friday mornings at 11:00. Not 
serving coffee or treats at the 
moment (Covid restrictions) but we 
can still get together. 

Knitters – Reading Room is open again for you to drop 

in on Thursday afternoons between 2 – 4 pm to work on 
your knitting/needlework project and catch up with friends. 

The library will be CLOSED on Thursday, November 11th  
Library Hours:  Mon, Tue, Wed, Fri: 9:00–1:00 & 2:00–5:00 
                           Thursdays: 12:00–5:00 & 6:00–8:00 
        

REMINDER… NBSPCA is 
responsible for dog control in 
Nackawic.  Residents with any and 
all dog complaints can call their 
toll-free number at 1-877-722-1522 
to report issues. 

Dog tags can still be purchased at the Town Office or our 
website at www.nackawic.com, main page, under 
payment center. If your dog has been picked up for 
whatever reason, the owners will be notified by the 
officer that they are responsible for any applicable vet 
bills and kennel fees at the time that they reclaim their 
dog, and that fines are payable to the Town directly. 

http://www.nackawic.com/
http://www.nackawic.com/


Crosses and Wreaths are available, 
contact Joyce Hape at 575-8680.  
Memberships are available, contact 
Ross Carruthers at 575-2139.  
Anyone who has purchased 
crosses or wreaths may pick them 
up at the Cenotaph at 12:00 pm on 
the 11th.  We ask that donations be 
sent to branch address that is on the 
mail-out letters with your poppies. 

“At the Going Down of the Sun and in the Morning  
We Will Remember them” 

        
We are sorry we had to cancel our 
Jamboree in October.  There were a lot 
of disappointed people.  We will check 
again later if we are going to have one 
in November. 
Club 300 draws will start up soon. 
Thanks for your support 

 

We hope to have our breakfast on 
Saturday, November 13th. If we do, all 
patrons are to be double vaccinated 
plus show ID and wear a mask when not 
seated. 
 
Annual Lion’s Christmas Craft Sale. 
Saturday, November 27th from 10:00 am 
until 2:00 pm.   Call Bernice Scott @ 
575-2419 for more information or to 
book your table.  
 
We will be selling Christmas Trees at 
Robins again this year. More 
information will follow later this month 
on the cost. 
 
Cards and shuffleboard are starting up 
with Covid restrictions.  Both activities 
are looking for new members.  
 
The Bowling Alley won’t be ready till 
mid-November.  We hope to have 
league play start soon after start up. We 
are looking for someone to work part 
time to run the bowling alley.  Please 
contact Lion Brian Toole @ 575-2885. 
 
The Recycle box is open now – This is 
an important fundraiser for the NB 
Diabetes Foundation. Please remember 
it is for clothes only. 

        
River Valley Christian Academy will be 
selling 12” Balsam Fir Wreaths during 
the month of November.  They are $10 
each and will be available for pick up 
December 6th.  You can place an order 
by calling our office at 575-1010 or 
letting one of our students know.  
Thank you for supporting RVCA! 

        
Our school breakfast program is up 
and running 5 days a week.  We have 
outdoor bins fully stocked with toys for 
each class to have to take outside at 
lunch recess time.  We have extra 
snacks and water to top up lunches for 

those requiring more.  This is where our donated monies 
go!  We would like to thank our most recent donors:  
UNIFOR Local 219, Nana Sue (Sue Glazier), Kara English 
and Wayne and Judy Fox.  Any inquires about keeping our 
minds healthy at school can be directed to Mrs. Priest. 

Nackawic High School is 
participating in the New Brunswick 
International Student Program 

again this year.  This semester we are excited to welcome 
6 students from Germany, France, Tukey, Japan and 
China.  We are still accepting applications for host 
families for 2nd semester, from February to June. 
Becoming a host family to a student from a different 
country and culture is an enriching and worthwhile 
experience.  Welcoming international students into your 
home helps develop friendships that will last a lifetime.  
By sharing your home and offering guidance to your 
student, your family becomes an important part of their 
life. Visiting students live with a host family, attend 
regular classes at Nackawic High School and participate 
in extra-curricular and community activities for the 
duration of their visit.  A host family does not need to 
have a child who currently attends school.  Many 
grandparents, single adults and empty-nesters have 
volunteered to host students.  There is also a financial 
incentive of $700/month for host families to help 
compensate for the extra expense of welcoming a guest 
for an extended period.  If you are interested in hosting 
an international student next year, or if you would like 
more information about the responsibilities of host 
families, please contact Sean Newlands at 575-6041 or 
email sean.newlands@nbed.nb.ca.  
        

The Lotto Factory Global – 
Fredericton (TLF) will be running a 
progressive 50/50 Lottery on the 
club’s behalf.  The draws will be an 
ongoing revenue stream for the club 

that takes place all year round and costs $2.00 per week.  
There is no commitment to purchase tickets every week 
and you do not need to be an active member of the club to 
participate.  For those who sign up, the draws are done 
automatically Thursdays, and will commence October 28th. 
www.snowdrifters.thelottofactory.com 
www.snowdrifters.goplay5050.com. Information on permits 
can be located on the NBSFC website.  There are a few 
minor changes this year, so it is a good idea to check things 
out. www.nbfsc.com/index.php/permits.  Next monthly 
meeting will take place on November 8th, 7:30 pm at the 
Nackawic Golf Club. 
        

Living Water United Church, 
6682 Route 102, Prince 
William. 9:15 am Our 
Mission, as Living Waters 
United Church, is to seek 
and to share the love of God, 

as a small welcoming community of faith, through 
hospitality, worship, music and fun. 
        

THANK YOU 

To UNIFOR Local 219 for your thoughtfulness, kindness 
and generosity.  These pass few weeks have been hell on 
earth for me but I am slowly gaining strength and trying 
hard to get back on my feet so I can do the things I use to 
do.  Your prayers have made a big difference and your calls 
always bring joy in my heart.  So please know, that even 
though I am home still recuperating, that I miss all of you. 
Prayers are still welcome and I strongly believe that they 
help so please bring them on. I was not expecting this but 
it was very much appreciated. Thank you from the bottom 
of my heart. This will not be forgotten.         *Gary Inglehart                                                                                                                            
         
Notices for non-profit groups can be faxed to 575-2035, 
emailed to townhall@nackawic.com , or mailed to Town of 
Nackawic, 115 Otis Drive, Nackawic, NB E6G 2P1.  The 
deadline for submissions is the 24th of each month.   

mailto:sean.newlands@nbed.nb.ca
http://www.snowdrifters.thelottofactory.com/
http://www.snowdrifters.goplay5050.com/
http://www.nbfsc.com/index.php/permits
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